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HMFH Architects is working with the city to plan for a new 700-student elementary school, including
pre-kindergarten to grade 4. HMFH will be working with educators and community representatives to
design a single new "green" school on the site of the current Sullivan School in Newport. The new
school replaces four existing elementary schools that are currently in poor condition.
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